
 
 

 
 

August 15, 2019 

NOTICE 
TO THE MEMBERS OF 

ALGOMA FAMILY SERVICES 
 
 
 

TAKE NOTICE that an Annual General Meeting of the members 
of Algoma Family Services will be held in the Algoma Family Services 
main floor Boardroom at 205 McNabb Street in Sault Ste. Marie on 
Thursday, the 3rd day of October, 2019 at 6:45 p.m., for the following 
purposes: 
 

1. Receiving and approving the audited annual financial statements of 
Algoma Family Services, as at March 31, 2019 and, 

 
2. To transact such other business as may properly come before the 

members. 
 

For further information, please contact the Executive Office at Algoma 
Family Services, at (705) 945-5050. 
 
 
 

Board of Directors 
Algoma Family Services  
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